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Call Lostock Partnership on 07806790988 or   find us on face book  
E-mail lostockpartnership@gmail.com 

Lostock Community Library and 
Amanda Childs have won an 
Active Community Award. 
 

Lostock College took responsibility 
for the Library after a proposal to 
close it down and staff member 
Amanda, a qualified Librarian, was 
asked to take on the management 
in conjunction with her school role. 
With help from Trafford Housing 
Trust and members of the library 
community, volunteers were 
recruited. 
 

To ensure this valuable 
resource continues to thrive 
more volunteers are needed! 

 

LOSTOCK YOUTH CENTRE 
Lostock Partnership is working with 
Lostock College to keep Lostock Youth 
Centre. 
Gorse Hill Studios will provide youth 
staff at the centre. 
 

Look on Facebook and website for 
further information. 

CHANGING 

COMMUNITY 
Keep a look out for dates to view 
plans from Trafford Housing Trust 
for the proposed building of new 
housing at Circle Court. 

 
There is also a proposal to build a 
new school alongside Barton 
Clough. 

Lostock Community Garden 

Call George Duckett on 07929 
048905 if you want to know more! 

Lostock Community Partnership 
The Partnership is a community 
organisation which aims to provide a 
focus for the community to work together 
in partnership to improve Lostock as a 
neighbourhood in which to live, work and 
visit. 
 

Over the years LCP has worked with 
others to bring about significant 
improvements such as: 
 

health facilities – doctors 
surgery/dentist/pharmacy etc 
Park – play equipment/skate bowl etc. 
Environment – trees/planting/cleanliness 
Lostock Youth Centre 
New housing/shops/businesses 
Community Garden at Lostock College 
Social activities – quiz nights/fun day 
events 
Derelict buildings demolished and 
or/brought back into use 
Library – craft groups bring & buy coffee 
mornings 
 

Can you spare one or two hours a 
month to get involved and help us 
do even more? 


